
  Town of Summit  
                                  Monthly Meeting  
                                                                           June 12, 2023 
 
Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Andy Potter, Tammy Miller, Greta Pfaff,  Frank Wohlrab, Cory Wohlrab  
 
Public Attendance: Richard Jasper 
 
Public Input: Richard Jasper was present to inquire about state inspector name for his new building for the Apple 
Orchard. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes for the May meeting. Andy Potter made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Andy Potter to accept the report as being read.  Frank 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Permits: Liquor licenses and operators permits for Babe’s Country Club, Little Summit Bar & Grill, and Summit Ridge 
were reviewed, after review Frank Wohlrab made a motion to approve the permits as presented, Andy Potter seconded the 
motion.  Motion carried. 
A shed building permit was reviewed for Michael and Kimberly Folga.  After review, Frank Wohlrab made a motion to 
approve the permit as presented, Andy Potter seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business:   Discussed the new park bathrooms and new tin for the entire building.  More information on quotes and 
plumbing will be coming from Merv Herschberger. 
 
New Business:  New version of Quickbooks payroll/bookkeeping system has been implemented for clerk and treasurer.   
Garbage dumpsters overflowing were discussed once again so a decision needs to be made whether there will be upgrades 
to bigger dumpsters or more frequent pickups scheduled. 
 
Highway Maintenance: All road sealing in the Township is completed. 
Geier Rd. bridge down by Stout Rd. has blacktop cracking that should be sealed or possible bridge work. 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Andy Potter made a motion to approve the bills.  Frank Wohlrab 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:07 pm was made by Andy Potter.  Seconded by Frank Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


